
 

 
 
 

Date Posted: April 6, 2024 Until: April 10, 2024 

CLUB ADVISORY 
NO. 17-2024 

 

We would like to inform you that April 10, 2024, 

Wednesday, has been designated as a holiday, as 

declared on April 4, 2024.  

 

Accordingly, the Club will honor existing bookings, 

adhering to our holiday policy, which restricts guest 

access until 10:00 AM. Subsequently, members are 

permitted to tee off with up to three guests. 

 

Should you wish to adjust your bookings, the option 

to cancel remains at your discretion. 

 

For any inquiries or assistance, please don't 

hesitate to contact the Golf Office at the following 

numbers: 0917-800-7273, 0917-884-6810. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and 

understanding. 


